
From: Lee Bright <info=brightforsenate.com@mail177.wdc02.mcdlv.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/28/2015 6:00:12 PM
Subject: Closing out the books

Dear Friend,

I'll keep this email brief because I know your time is valuable.

While meeting with my campaign finance director about our 2016 efforts, he 
asked me to reach out directly to my most ardent and faithful supporters to 
help us close out the books on 2015 before the critical deadline at midnight on 
December 31st.

Will you help us close out the books by making your most generous 
contribution of $25, $50, $100, $250, or more right away?

I'm spending the last few days of 2015 reaching out to friends and allies like 
you to ensure you know our 2016 campaign is going to be one of the most 
hotly contested races in South Carolina.

Establishment political insiders are preparing to throw everything they can at 
me because I'm a principled, no-nonsense conservative.

I have been on the front lines fighting for liberty and our state constitution 
during my time in Columbia, but I can't do it without your continued help and 
support.

From standing firm against bi-partisan tax increases to raising the red flag 
against importing unvetted Syrian refugees into our state, I have never backed 
down when it comes to the safety, security, and prosperity of South 
Carolinians.

As we prepare for 2016 and whatever the establishment political insiders throw 
at me, I hope you will once again support my campaign before the 
midnight deadline on December 31st with your most generous 
contribution of $25, $50, $100, $250, or more today.

Thank you.

For Liberty,

Senator Lee Bright 
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P.S. With just three days until the critical end-of-the-year fundraising 
deadline, I hope you will help me close out the books on 2015 and prepare for 
my critically important 2016 re-election campaign.

Please take a moment to make your most generous contribution of 
$25, $50, $100, $250, or more before the midnight deadline on 
December 31st. Thank you.
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